
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 29th April 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                             

May Bank holiday -  School closes Friday 29th April & re-opens on Tuesday 3rd May 

JOB VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for a cleaner within school. If you are interested in joining our team and 

would like more information please see the following Cheshire Schools (jgp.co.uk)  

PCSO ASSEMBLY  

The PCSOs, Victoria Edwards and Neil Flannigan came into the school this week to introduce themselves 

and to discuss anti-social behaviour inside and outside of school.  

READING CHALLENGE 

From the start of this term, Mrs Wilson has confirmed that a total of 18,605 minutes has been read by 

the children., with 8,058 just from this week!! Well done to everyone involved and keep up the great 

work!!  

PTA MEETING 

There will be a meeting on Thursday 5th May at 5pm at the school, if any parents/guardians would like 

to join. Please see letter sent home for more details. 

PARENT PAY 

If you haven’t yet signed up to Parent Pay, the school’s payment and communication system, please 

contact the school office for a  login letter. You can use Parent Pay to pay for school meals and trips. 

Our aim is to eventually stop handling cash, so please sign up. 
 

FIXED PENALTY NOTICE 

We are required to remind parents that any request to take your child out of school for a holiday will be 

deemed unauthorised unless it is due to exceptional circumstances. An unauthorised absence of 5 days 

or more is subject to a Fixed Penalty Notice (FPN).  

Should you still choose to take a holiday of 5 days or more then the Local Authority will be informed. A 

Fixed penalty Notice will then be issued in accordance with section 444 of the Education Act 1996. The 

law stipulates that the current penalties payable by parents are £60 when the penalty is paid within 21 

days and £120 when the penalty is paid within 28 days. This penalty is per parent/carer per child. If the 

fixed penalty is not paid this could lead to you being prosecuted in the Magistrates’ Court.  

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS  DELAMERE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 6th MAY  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs:  Leonard/George  Y2:   Lucy  Y5: Sophie  

              Rec:   Lexi-Mae   Y3:   Luke Y6: Roxie 

              Year 1:       Esme          Y4:   Daisy 

W/C Tuesday 3rd May is Menu 3 
 

 

 

https://ats-cheshireschooljobs.jgp.co.uk/searches

